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Transcript
							July 5th 1939

Mr. B.J. Early,
[redacted]

Dear Mr. Early,

	I thank you for your letter received on July 3 and the
accompanying return of the Liverpool Organiser’s expenses to date.
I am forwarding herewith a further£12 cheque, which as you will
notice requires your signature.

	The other matters raised in your letter are essentially
matters which should be submitted for consideration by the
National Executive. I realise that like ourselves the Liverpool
Council is handicapped by lack of funds, but I have no authority
to make any transfer from the National to a Regional account.
On the contrary, I have specific instructions from Dublin to the
effect that the advances made towards paying the salaries and 
expenses of Organisers should not be applied for any other
purpose, expenses such as those incidental to the organisation
of meetings to be covered by funds raised locally.

	I was very glad to have the opportunity of discussing
a number of matters with Tomas O’Moran last Saturday, I got
the impression generally that, having regard to the circumstances,
				made
good progress was being ^ in Liverpool and would like to offer
congratulations on the results achieved, despite the lack of
adequate funds.
				Yours sincerely,


					Hon. Sec. Prov. Nat. Executive.

